From: tetrapak.com>

Sent: 05 November 2019 15:27

To: CAB TIMMERMANS CONTACT

Cc:

Subject: Circular economy and climate - meeting request

Attachments: First Vice President Timmermans letter 20191105.pdf

Dear Vice President Timmermans.

On behalf of Tetra Pak, I would like to congratulate you on your confirmation as Executive Vice President of the new European Commission. We wish you well in delivering on your priorities under the European Green Deal and hope we can support you in driving sustainability, climate and circular economy policies forward together.

We very much look forward to building a constructive dialogue with you and the new European Commission and would appreciate the opportunity to meet and discuss in more detail how Tetra Pak can help deliver on the EU's circular economy and climate ambitions.

We will be contacting your office in the coming days to seek a mutually agreeable time for a meeting.

Your sincerely,

Tetra Pak Group

Rue des Deux Eglises 14-16 Tweekerkenstraat, B-1000 Brussels, Belgium

www.tetrapak.com



This e-mail (including any attached documents) is intended for the named recipient(s) only. If you are not the intended

recipient, we kindly ask you not to review, retain, copy or distribute this message, and we ask you to notify the sender

by reply e-mail immediately and delete this message from your system. Thank you.